Attention Sacramento City Unified Families! 
The Local Control Funding Formula deadline was extended to December 31, 2020.  
Last month, the California Department of Education (CDE) issued new guidance that school districts may no longer collect or process school meal applications. CDE’s decision to not collect meal applications came after the USDA announced they would allow all children to receive meals at no charge until June 2021.  
As a result of this change, CDE has also extended the deadline for families to complete the Local Control Funding Formula (LCFF) application. By completing this application, SCUSD families can maximize state funding for critical programs like Title I funding. 
As a reminder: Families only need to fill out a single application for the entire household. 
The Local Control Funding Formula (LCFF) application is available online.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]Here is what you need to do: 
· Fill out ONE application per household, whether online or paper, by December 31, 2020. 
· Include all children and adults living in the household.  
· Families who wish to complete the paper application mailed to their household may do so and return to their school’s front office. 
· If you have any questions, please email LCFFsupport@scusd.edu. 
· All families must complete the LCFF Application regardless of your income.   
Please note that all the information remains strictly confidential. The application is also available in other languages. For more information, visit LCFFapp.scusd.edu.  
With the CDE announcement, Technology Services needed to re-process information which delayed the production of a Targeted List to sites. This information will be provided by Friday, November 6. 
Thank you for your support! 

